## Town of Greenville

P. O. BOX 188 GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124 812-923-9821

H. L. Spears
Town Board President

Elaine N. Miller Clerk-Treasurer Jack Sprigler
Town Board Member

Ronald Lamb
Town Board Member

July 10, 1984 Town Hall

The regular monthly meeting of the Greenville Town Board, held this date, was called to order by President H. L. Spears. Present were B. Isgrigg, M. Mason, J. Gibson, G. Getrost, V.J. Miller, T. Richardson, M. Powell, D. Jackson, Ralph Dodge, Bill Burkhart, Bill Brand, and representatives from Greenville Video.

The minutes were read and approved. Financial reports were presented to the Board.

Talbotte Richardson informed the Board he is being harassed by John Allen, a resident of Payton Road. As a result Talbotte has requested the County detectives investigate him and his department.

Joe Morgue wants to turn money over to the Town from a park fund which was established for Greenville years ago. The Board agreed to accept the money and establish a park fund.

Bill Burkhart informed the Board of his plans to build a house on lots 20 and 21.

Ralph Dodge requested something be done about weeds and broken asphalt where the water trucks fill up.

Greenville Video (Cardinal Real Estate) informed the Board they are expanding into VCR tape rental and plan to carry X-rated movies. They assured the Board they would not advertise the X-rated tapes. Talbotte requested they move their sign.

There being no further business Jack Sprigler moved the meeting be adjourned. Ron Lamb seconded.

Respectfully submitted,

Elain V. Miller

Elaine N. Miller Clerk-Treasurer

H. L. Spears

President